## Freedom of Information Team foi@dexeu.gov.uk Correspondence Unit

9 Downing Street SW1A 2AG

www.gov.uk

Chris Storey

Via: request-600878-8a491f67@whatdotheyknow.com

Our ref: FOI2019/07008

3 September 2019

Dear Chris Storey,

We refer to your request of 2 September, where you asked:

'\* The commercial process that was used to select the key suppliers for the production of the "Get ready for Brexit" campaign. Were any processes shortcut e.g. single tender due to the pressing time?

\* who the key suppliers are?

\* are any of the suppliers related to or have conflicts of interest with either Dxeu staff or those at number 10, including Special Advisers?'

We have dealt with your request under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 ('the Act'). The Department for Exiting the European Union (DExEU) does not hold the specific information within the scope of your request. This is because DExEU works with other Government departments on some large scale marketing campaigns which DExEU does not lead on, most prominently with the Cabinet Office. If you are interested in these, you may wish to contact the Freedom of Information Team at the Cabinet Office who may hold further information relevant to your request.

If you have any queries about this letter, please contact the FOI team. Please remember to quote the reference number above in any future communications.

If you are unhappy with the service you have received in relation to your request or wish to request an internal review, you should write to foiappeals@dexeu.gov.uk or:

Freedom of Information Team (internal review) Department for Exiting the European Union 9 Downing Street SW1A 2AG

You should note that DExEU will not normally accept an application for internal review if it is received more than two months after the date that the reply was issued.

If you are not content with the outcome of your internal review, you may apply directly to the Information Commissioner. Generally, the Commissioner cannot make a decision unless you have exhausted the complaints procedure provided by DExEU. The Information Commissioner can be contacted at:

The Information Commissioner's Office Wilmslow Cheshire SK9 5AF

Yours sincerely,

Freedom of Information Team

Department for Exiting the European Union